
 
 

                        Friday 26th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As part of our ‘Active October’ activities we have again decided to complete a ‘Fundraising 

Walk’ but this year we are planning a different focus.  Children from Reception to Year 6 will 

be completing an ‘Eastlea Ramble’ around the local park on the morning of Friday 7th 

October while Nursery do the same but on the school field. Wellies or strong footwear would 

be a good idea to change into for the ramble please!  

 

The focus will be fundraising for two charities: 

• Children in Need – could the children bring in £1 

donation as part of the Countryfile campaign 
 

• Cramlington Foodbank – could the children bring in an item needed to make up the 

food parcels which so many local people rely on – see the list below: 
 

 

We have been in touch with Revd Wullie Docherty and he will be visiting us the following 

week to collect the food items and lead an assembly for the children as part of our RE work. 

 

Foodbank items or £1 donations can be brought in at any time up to and including Monday 

10th October.  They will be collected in classes so can be handed in to your child’s class 

teacher.  Thank you in advance! 
 

Miss E Beeston 

Head Teacher 

Cramlington Foodbank – what is needed  

• tinned macaroni 

• tinned spag bol 

• tinned curries 

• Fray Bentos pies 

• kidney beans 

• tinned spaghetti 

• sardines 

• tinned ham 

• mandarins 

• cup-a-soup  

• instant mash 

• instant custard 

• sugar 

• UHT milk 

• flavoured dry rice 

• porridge 

• brown sauce 

• ketchup 

• crackers 

• crisps 

• sweets  

• chocolate 

• meat pastes 

• pasta-n-sauce 

• tinned potatoes 

• gravy granules 

• sponge pudding 

• jellies 

• washing up liquid 

• hand wash 

• deodorants 

• shampoo/conditioner 

Don’t forget to bring a warm 

coat and your wellies/trainers 

for our ‘Eastlea Ramble’ on 

Friday 7th October 


